
 

 

DIRECTIVES ON OVER THE COUNTER CASH WITHDRAWALS WITHIN 

THE BANKING SYSTEM IN SIERRA LEONE  

  16th September, 2022  

TO: ALL LICENSED COMMERCIAL BANKS AND OTHER DEPOSIT 

TAKING FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS 

 

FURTHER to the Public Notices dated 8th July 2022 and 15th July 2022 

issued by the Bank of Sierra Leone on the aforementioned subject, the Bank 

of Sierra Leone hereby states as follows: 

1. All Cumulative weekly over-the-counter limits for cash withdrawals 

per bank account from all commercial banks and other licensed 

deposit-taking institutions are hereby removed with immediate 

effect. 

 

END 


